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Banner’s Web for Students – www.iup.edu/ursa
Registrar DiStanisloa presented to the Action Team on the new registration system for students, which will be implemented for Fall registration on March 24, 2000.  Student members of the Action Team, William Bell and Keith Hamilton, as well as Joe Fetters, student assistant with the Student Helpdesk, worked with the Registrar to refine the website and the instructions presented in the “Time Appointment Letter”. 

The Registrar asked that the Action Team convey to ACPAC that the migration to Banner has been challenging and unanticipated “bugs” are being discovered daily. He invited students, faculty, and staff to provide constructive comments throughout the migration process.

Microsoft Campus Agreement for Students

Members of the Action Team discussed input provided by students at the Meeting of the Masses, an open forum held by Student Congress on March 16, 2000, at which Rick McFerron presented the Microsoft Campus Agreement for Students and answered questions.

The Action Team discussed fee assessment strategies at length.  If tuition were to increase next year, the Team reasoned that a portion of the additional revenues received through the instructional fees could be earmarked for the Microsoft Campus Agreement for Students.

However, in conversations after the meeting, it was learned that if a new fee were created it would need to be presented to the Council of Trustees for approval.  In addition, existing university budget policy requires that any increase in instructional fees be applied to the Facilities Fees.  Currently, the Facilities Fee is allocated to cover costs associated with recreation, deferred maintenance, and technology. 

After the Action Team meeting it was agreed that strategies to accrue revenues to purchase the Microsoft Campus Agreement for Students through instructional fees would need to be discussed in detail among Rhonda Luckey, Mark Piwinsky, and Cyndy Strittmatter.

